
Senate State and Local Government Committee 
 
I am in favor of SB2315. The House and Senate Chamber is the people's house, the people of 
ND elected our legislators to work for us. Lobbyists should not be allowed on the floor while our 
legislators are working, they should be in the balcony where we have to sit. 
 
Thankyou for your consideration 
 
Doug Pearson 


